
ADMISSION PORTAL CAVEAT 

The university management would like to implore our dear fresh students that we are working 

round the clock for their safe integration into the university campus. In this light, any intending 

undergraduate students who participated in the last post UTME screening exercise should check 

their CAPS on JAMB and if “Admission in Progress” or “Transfer Approval” is displayed, the

candidates are encouraged to participate in the orientation programme for the freshers starting from 

Monday, 28th October through 2nd November, 2024.  

 However, those who have printed their admission letters should proceed to 

https://eportal.oauife.edu.ng to verify their status on the OAU portal. Then, login to the 

eportal and make appropriate payment as displayed on the portal. However, part payment 

of two equal installments is allowed.  

 Candidates who wish to be accommodated within the available limited hostel facilities can 

proceed to make request for such on the link provided. Kindly note that accommodation is 

on first – come, first – served basis.  

New Schedule for the Orientation Programme 

The schedule for orientation programme has been updated thus: 

1. Monday: 28th October, 2024 

Faculties of Law, Science, Technology, EDM, Pharmacy, and Health Sciences 

2. Tuesday: 29th October, 2024 

Familiarization with Faculties and Departments 

3. Wednesday: 30th October, 2024 

Faculties of Administration, Agriculture, Arts, Education, and Social Sciences 

Other activities remain as previously scheduled. 

For further enquiries, contact any of the following: 

08038549533; 08052401564; 08130379548; 08034298496 


